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District of Columbia — Restricted HM routes

Desig- Route Restriction(s)
nation Route Description (0,1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,
Order _

Date i)

03/08/95 A 9th St. Expressway Tunnel from North Portal [at Madison Dr.] to South Portal [south 0
of Independence Ave.]

03/08/95 B Interstate 395 Tunnel from South Portal [south of Independence Ave.] to the most 0
northerly portal [at K St.]



Desig-
n:tsilogn Route
Date Order

03/08/95 Al

03/08/95 A2

03/08/95 A3

03/08/95 A3

03/08/95 B

4/2/2024 C

District of Columbia — Designated NRHM routes

Route Description

Interstate 395 from Virginia to Interstate 695 [vicinity of 2nd and E
St., S.W.]

Interstate 695 from Interstate 295 [vicinity of 11th and L St., S.E.] to
Interstate 395 [vicinity of 2nd and E St., S.W.]

Interstate 295 from Maryland to Interstate 695 [vicinity of 11th and L
St., S.E.]

Anacostia Fwy from Interstate 295 [11th St. Bridge] to E. Capitol St.

Kenilworth Ave., N.E. from E. Capitol St. to Maryland

1-295 Oxon Run Creek to 1-695

nation(s)
(AﬁBﬁl’P)

A

A

FMCSA
QA Comment

According to Google
maps, "Anacostia
Freeway" is another
name for "Interstate
295."

Should both names be
included in the route
description?

According to Google
maps, "Anacostia
Freeway" is also
called "Interstate
295." This route
segment appears to be
included in the larger
route (see Route
Order A3).

Should this
duplicative route be
removed?

According to Google
maps, “DC 295” IS
another name for
“Kenilworth Ave.,
N.E.”

Should both names be
included in the route
description?






